
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact school if you have any questions or 

concerns as most things are simple to address. 

Miss Wharry  
 

 Topic 

This term our topic is’ Yesterday is History’. Within 

this topic we will learn about different historical 

events which have a significance to us. We will learn 

about key events which have happened during our 

lifetime and why they are important. We will also 

explore how things have changed, it would be 

excellent if the children could learn about what 

childhood was like for different members of their 

family so we can compare this to their childhood 

today- this could be anything from toys to changes in 

the local area (Photographs would be greatly 

appreciated!)  

 

Maths 

In maths we will 

continue with the 

mastery approach to 

our new topics. This 

term we will be learning 

about fractions as well 

and multiplication and 

division. Throuhout the 

term we will revise out 

knowledge of number so 

that we are secure with 

this. As with last term, 

we have a very 

practical based 

approach to maths 

which helps to 

reinforce the childrens 

learning and also makes 

it a little bit more fun.   
 

English 

This half term we will continue to 

practise phonics, children will be 

expected to apply their phonetic 

knowledge in all lessons when writing. We 

will continue to develop our stamina for 

writing and pay close attention to our 

handwriting, ensuring we are forming all 

letters correctly. Throughout the term 

we will explore different genres of 

writing. We have started with a non-

chronological report about Guinea Pigs , 

we will then use this knowledge to write 

out own fairy tale- The Three Little 

Guinea Pigs.  
 

R.E 

This term we are learning all about 

following Jesus and what this means. As 

we progress through the term we will 

look at  Lent and the Easter story and 

what God and Jesus did for us.   

P.E 

It is important that children have 

their P.E. kit in school on a Monday 

and take it home on a Friday to be 

washed. 

Plimsolls are needed for indoor P.E 

and trainers for outdoor P.E.  Shorts 

must be plain, dark colours and 

children will need to wear a plain 

white t shirt.  

If your child needs an inhaler this 

must be in school. PE lessons will be 

on a Monday.  
Reminder: All children should have 

indoor shoes for schools and earrings 

must not be worn.  
 

Science 

Our Science topic this term is everyday materials. We will examine 

and compare different materials and learn about their physical 

properties.   

 

 


